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NOTICE TO MARKET PARTICIPANTS AND STAKEHOLDERS 
 
Date: December 18, 2015 

Re: Appointment of Market Surveillance Administrator 

Effective December 17, 2015, under Section 33 of the Alberta Utilities Commission Act, Dr. 
Matt Ayres has been appointed as the Market Surveillance Administrator. Harry 
Chandler will be remaining with the MSA as a senior consultant until the end of the 
year. 

 
 


